
Action Taken Report on Feedback on Curriculum 

1QAC of the college collected feedback on curriculum from students, teachers, alumni and 

employers through online mode. The suggestions received from all the stakeholders were 

conveyed to the concerned Hcads of the Departments. As the institution is an affiliated 

college under the University of Kerala, it follows the syllabus that is revised and 

implemented from time to time. The University of Kerala, to which the institution is 

affiliated, is redesigning the curriculum of all programmes towards Outcome Based 

Education. The curriculum redesigning process has unofficially commenced through 

whatsapp groups due to the hurdles posed by Covid 19 pandemic. Many of our Faculty 

members are actively involved in the restructuring process of the syllabus and serve as either 

members of the Board of studies or as invited members in the Board of Studies. They are 

actively involved in the curriculum revision process.The suggestions given by our 

stakeholders were voiced by the concerned teachers in the syllabus revision sessions and 

changes will be made accordingly. The effective implementation of the revised curriculum 

will come into force in the academic year 2023-24. 

Considering the opinion of the stakcholders, the following measures were taken by 

the college 

1. More skill developing certificate courses were introduced. 

2. ICT facilities and usage were enhanced. 

3. Orientation on N-LIST and access to other digital resources was given to 

students. 

4. Invited talks on career opportunities were conducted. 
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